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Anne Cook

From: NAIHC | National American Indian Housing Council <info-
naihc.net@shared1.ccsend.com>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 10:32 AM
To: annecook@coquilleiha.org
Subject: Biden signs H.R. 4366 into law

 

 

FY2024 Appropriations Package Passes in Senate, 
Signed by Pres. Biden 

 

 

 

  

The National American Indian Housing Council (NAIHC) is pleased to announce the 
passage of H.R.4366 - Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2024 in the Senate, and the 
subsequent authorization of this spending package by President Biden. The Senate 
passed the Act just hours before the midnight deadline on Friday, March 8th, with a 
yea/nay vote of 75-22, respectively. The package includes the Military Construction-VA 
measure, Agriculture, Commerce-Justice-Science, Energy-Water, Interior-Environment, 
and Transportation-HUD bills. 
 
As we broadcast in last week's update, the T-HUD Bill includes a significant amount of 
funding appropriated to American Indian and Native Hawaiian housing programs. 
 
The Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies Fiscal Year 
2024 Appropriations Bill contains promising increases in the amount of federal funding 
available for Native housing development. 
 



2

For Native American Programs through HUD, the bill contains the following:  
 

Tribal HUD-VASH $7.5 million  
 

 

Title I of NAHASDA $1.34 billion 

Indian Housing Block Grants (IHBGs) $1.11 billion 

Competitive Grants $150 million 

Title VI Loans $1 million 

Indian Community Development Block Grants (ICBGs) $75 million 

Imminent threats to health and safety (within ICBGs) $5 million 

Training and Technical Assistance  $7 million 

National Organization Funding (per Sec.703 of NAHASDA) $2 million 

Loans Under Section 184 $1.5 million 
 

 

For the Native Hawaiian Program, the bill contains the following:  
 

Native Hawaiian Block Grant Program  $22.3 million 

Training and Technical Assistance $1 million 

Total loan principal under Section 184 $28 million 
 

 

  

This Legislative Update is made possible by Powers Law. 
 
Stay Updated! Follow NAIHC on social media, sign up for the Native 
Housing Update (NHU), and visit the NAIHC website to get the most 
recent tribal housing news, information, and resources. 

         
   

 

National American Indian Housing Council | 122 C Street NW, Suite 505, Washington, DC 
20001  
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